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15 May 2020   
 
         
Dear the parents/carers, 
 
We are delighted to learn that you have accepted a place for your child in Reception at Farnborough  
Primary School and we are really looking forward to meeting you and your child.  
 
Due to the current Pandemic and the latest Government strategy to introduce a phased return into 
schools for all children, we are unfortunately unable to provide dates with regards to your child’s 
induction into school as we are still awaiting further guidelines.. 
 
Please be reassured that as soon as we are able to provide you with any updates, we will of course 
be in touch as we appreciate this is still a very exciting and important time with your child starting 
Reception. 

 
In the meantime please find enclosed all of the necessary documentation that we require prior to your 
child joining us.  
 
Please can we ask you to complete and return all forms back to the school in the envelope provided 
no later than Friday 5th June 2020. (Please can you return these by post and not deliver by hand to 
ensure social distancing measures are met.) 
 
If you have any urgent questions or concerns, do not hesitate to contact us at 
admin.office@farnborough.bromley.sch.uk.  

 
We look like to take this opportunity once again to thank you for your understanding and support 
during this uncertain time and we very much look forward to meeting you and your child as soon as 
we possibly can.  

 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss James    Mrs Browne 
Head Teacher    Head of School 
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